Tyrel Batz October 12, 2020
P.O Box 132,
Stirling City, CA 95978

Dear Tyrel:

The COVID-19 pandemic and resulting rules and regulations has resulted
in turbulence in our everyday life. This also impacted all of the plans for our
August 1, 2020 Stirling City Old Timer’s Picnic. (SCOTP)

| wish to thank you on behalf of the SCOTP Committee for the wonderful
assistance that you provided for the last-minute change in location from the
Stirling City Museum to Clotilde Merlo Park.

We will be very interested to know if there is anything that we can do to
be more helpful next year. Was our move-in and move-out process
acceptable? Was our clean-up thorough?

The Committee has authorized me to confirm our request/reservation to
use the same area the first Saturday in August 7...2021. Will you please
email me that confirmation and include any suggestions on how we may be
of greater assistance?

Thank you, Tyrel. You are a great credit to the Clotilde Merlo Park
administration.

Sincerely,

Bill Dennison, Chair—SCOTP

33dennison@gmail.com

530-258-1489

Cc: Ron Scott, Lance Orner, Marilyn Meyer, Darlene Bohneman, Pete
Cuming,Teri Hyatt, Nirvana Haver, Dana Johnson, LaVon Dennison
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